
From: Baker, Josh
To: Veldran, Katherine <KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 2/4/2013 8:51:09 AM
Subject: DSS Leg Follow-ups

Sen. Bright declined to do a call, there's a teleconference scheduled with Bryant -  I'll give you whatever input comes 
as a result.
Josh

Joshua D. Baker
Budget Director
Office of the Governor of South Carolina
803.734.5153 (office)
803.351.0981 (cell)
joshbaker@gov.sc.gov
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